
Battle River Minor Hockey Association 
Executive Meeting 

January 31, 2021 

 
In Attendance: Eilish Morrison, Cory Gagnon, Janna Freadrich, Graham Galletly, Elyse 
Vanderkooi 
 

● Teams that sold tickets on scoreboards need to call AGLC to ask for guidance as 
to how to proceed. 

● Fundraised money - teams that fundraised money, what happens to that money? 
Cory made a motion that if parents gave money personally to their child’s team, 
that money can be returned to them.  If people sold something or fundraised on 
behalf of BRK, that money needs to be handed in to BRK.  Those funds can be 
designated to be spent on something specific for the association.  Eilish 
seconded.  All in favor. 

● A motion needs to be made at the AGM that all fundraising by teams needs to be 
approved by the Executive. 

● Half of dues have been returned.  After going through our finances, Elyse made a 
motion that we will not be refunding any more money.  Janna and Elyse will work 
to prepare a spreadsheet to show where the dues were spent this year.  Graham 
seconded the motion.  All in favor. 

● If anyone has sock money or team cheques, please get them to Elyse. 
● Please get jerseys and scorebooks to Crystal. 
● AGM is tentatively set for April 11th at 6:30 in Killam. 

 


